
 
 

 

         

 

      6028 Ebenezer Road 

      Greenbrier, TN 37073-5764 

      Phone: 615-643-0637 

      Fax: 615-643-0639 

      Email: office@ebenezergreenbrier.org 

      Website: www.ebenezergreenbrier.com 

 

     LOVE GOD 

     LOVE GOD’S PEOPLE 

     LOVE THE PEOPLE GOD LOVES 
 

         January 31, 2021 
 

  Pastor: Bro. Chad Phelan 

  Music Minister: Anighya Crocker 

  Pianist: Donna Grace 

  Youth Minister: Larry Cantrell 

  Preschool Director: Bobbie Morgan 

  Children’s Director: Pam Hardy 

  Senior Adult Directors: Barbara Freeman & Vicki Clark 

  Ministry Assistant: Brenda Kelch 

   

  Sunday   
  Sunday School 9 AM on campus and through     
 freeconference.com 
 

  Morning Worship 10 AM 

 

  Wednesday  

  Prayer Meeting/Bible Study 7 PM (FreeConference.com) 

 

Ebenezer Happenings       
 
Today  Bank Sunday 
 
February 2 RCBA Listening Session 6:30 PM First Bapt Greenbrier  
 
  Ground Hog Day 
 
February 3 Deacon’s Meeting 6 PM 
 
February 14 VALENTINE’S DAY 
 
  Business Meeting after the morning service 
 
February 15 President’s Day - No School 

Monthly Budget             $19,219.32 
Weekly need:                 $4,804.83 
Budget Need YTD         $19,219.32 
Actual Collected YTD    $21,456.98 
Ahead YTD   $2,237.66 
 
Total collected in principal and  
fundraiser YTD   $2,345 

RCBA Listening Session  

6:30 PM Tuesday, February 2, 2021, at First Baptist Greenbrier.    

This session will be led by Dr. Robert Tyson. You may join in person or 
via ZOOM video conference. There is a zoom invitation below. Please 
wear a mask if you plan to attend in person. We will be practicing social 
distancing.  

In the survey link below, you will find the questions that we will be   
dealing with in this session. Please be praying through these and be 
prepared to respond. If you are  unable to attend, you may submit your 
responses to the questions through the electronic survey or by emailing 
brorandy@rsbaptist.org. Your participation is valuable as we seek 
God’s will for the future of RCBA. Thank you for your ministry through 
the RCBA Family of churches!                                                                       

Join Zoom Meeting: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85324446549? 
pwd=MXdnQ3AxNnRQaEdVTEs2SExtQlRMQT09                         
Meeting ID: 853 2444 6549   Passcode: 403401  

Survey link: https://forms.gle/prduUGPXcjXgBVBW9  

https://forms.gle/prduUGPXcjXgBVBW9


Morning Worship 
 
 

                   

Welcome of Guests The Family of God  386  

 

 Doxology  253 

 

Praise Song Forgiven  341 

        

Prayer  

 

Hymn There’s Something About That Name  177 

     

Hymn Jesus, Thy Boundless Love to Me  123 

 

Message in Song Anighya Crocker 
  
Sermon           The Resolution  
           Proverbs 3:7-8                Bro. Chad Phelan  
 

Invitation Lord, I’m Coming Home  309                

 

Prayer  

 

Closing Chorus Grace to You   663 

 
 
 

Deacon of the Week: Jerry Henry 

If you have any thing that needs to be added to the 
bulletin or someone who needs to be added to or 
removed from the prayer list, please email the 
church office at office@ebenezergreenbrier.org or 
call the church at (615)643-0637. 

 

Church Cleaning Schedule 
 

January 31 
Thom & Debi Wilson, Harvey Major 

 

February 7 
Amber Hudgins, Bro. Chad 

Sermon Series: Staying Spiritually Healthy 
Proverbs 3:7-8 

 

January 10  The Prescription: Follow Godly Wisdom 
January 17  The Prescription: Fear God 
January 24  The Prescription: Quit Doing Evil 
January 31 The Resolution 

Official OCC 2020 Numbers are in! There were over 
9,113,853 million shoebox gifts donated world wide 
with 7,809,410 of those donated in the US and 
415,403 boxes built online!  4319 of those boxes 
came through Ebenezer on their journey! 
 
In a year of such uncertainty all around, there are 
9,113,853 Gospel Opportunities heading out to   
children that will share with their parents, siblings, 
grandparents and more!  
 
OCC for the month of February we want to collect 
old T-Shirts. Clean out those closets and drawers. 
We will use them to make Jump Ropes. Doesn't 
matter the condition, they will be cut into strips and 
braided.  

OCC is looking for volunteers to help with some of the projects 
throughout the year.  We will need some sewers, folks that can 
cut things out, some that can braid, some that can remove    
packaging, sharpen pencils, put kits together etc.  There will be 
something for anyone and everyone! And best of all, we will do 
porch delivery so that you can help from the comforts of your own 
home in your own time.  


